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The London Assembly Environment Committee has published the report 'Involving Londoners in the pathway
to Net Zero by 2030' highlighting key findings from the Committee’s investigation into progress on the Mayor’s
net zero 2030 target.

Key recommendations in the report include:

The Mayor should publish a net zero dashboard, updated at least annually, reporting progress on a set of
key indicators and milestone actions to track progress on the emissions pathway to net zero by 2030.
By October 2025, the Mayor should set out a public engagement strategy for net zero, co-ordinated with
London Councils, with funding allocated to ensure that representative voices from all parts of the capital
and backgrounds are heard in discussions about London’s climate challenges.
The Mayor should innovate further in public engagement approaches, and give Londoners a greater role in
how money is spent through participatory budgeting.

Read the report in full.

https://www.london.gov.uk/who-we-are/what-london-assembly-does/london-assembly-work/london-assembly-publications/involving-londoners-pathway-net-zero-2030

